COPY.

LLOYD'S RLGISTLR OF SHIPPING,
o/0 Harrisons & Crosfield Ltd.,
Teromel Pos Dak. No. 715,
DIAKARTA ,

Indones ia.

20th March, 1958,

The Secretary,
LON DON ,

Dear Sirs,

DIAWATAN PRIAJARAN VLSSHLS

I rocelived your letter of tha 13th inatant, from which
I learned oi the decision not to pablish the withdrgwal
from clazg of the ebove vessals,

e matter of withdrewal is at the present moment not
even under consideratlon at the Ministry of Shipning.
Iz 18 the intention to carry out surveys on all ships
which become due, in so far as the conditicns under
the present political unpheaval permit.

My apckesman regarding the above, is ¥r. Ratjeni, the
Head Lxecutive at the Ministry of shipning, who is in
charge of operations of all Indoneslan Shipping.

Yours faithfully,

T

(3igned) J.G.F. Wgrris,
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